
 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
To: Parents/Guardians of Class KG Students 

This is to inform you that the UDISE portal has now opened the 

option to add Class KG students. For this purpose, it is urgent and 

mandatory that you submit a copy of your ward’s Aadhaar Card to 

the school office. 

 

     Deadline: Tomorrow 02 – 09 – 2025 (Tuesday) without fail 

Please note that submission of Aadhaar Card is compulsory for 

completing the registration process. Any failure to submit within the 

given time may lead to difficulties in updating your child’s details in the 

UDISE portal. 

 

We kindly request your full cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

By Order 

Principal 

St. Joseph’s High School, Gohpur 

 

St. Joseph’s School 
Gohpur, Biswanath, Assam, 784168 


